
NOTICE: 

The Canadian Prairie Piping 
Plover Census

will be taking place May 27th - June 16th

Surveyors will be walking shorelines to count all adult Piping Plovers.

Anyone whose land must be crossed to access the shoreline will be 
contacted for permission.

For More Information Contact:

Ashley Vass

Piping Plover Census Coordinator

(306) 510-9295  or  avass@naturesask.ca

Together, let's help the Piping Plovers of the 
Canadian Prairie! 

How You Can Help:

 Report Piping Plover sightings 1-800-667-HOOT

 Spread awareness in your community


